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A live-sheep exporter has, according to this story, been banned from
exporting livestock after "clearly unacceptable" mortality rates on four
sheep shipments last year.
The Australian Quarantine and Inspection Service yesterday was cited as
saying it had ordered Rural Exports and Trading to boost its quality
assurance program before it sends more livestock to Middle Eastern
countries.
The deaths of more than 15,000 sheep and cattle on four ships that left
Portland and Fremantle in July sparked calls for the ban on controversial
live-animal exports.
The Federal Government issued the company with a "show cause" notice after
its losses more than tripled the number of deaths allowed under law.
Sheep deaths must be reported if more than 2 per cent of the stock die.
Rural Exports and Trading proposed the interim ban after realising it would
be unable to meet the standards within the specified time frame.
Federal Agriculture Minister Warren Truss said the company's poor
performance record meant it had to be closed down to safeguard the
industry's reputation abroad.

 

